
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Iain Leitch

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Frankly I think that it is totally absurd that Hydro Ottawa would even propose increasing rates at this time of 
economic downturn and tariffs. The hydro company has been giving the city its primary shareholder a healthy 
dividend for multiple years yet it feels the need to increase costs on its consumers it doesn’t make sense. This 
increase is nothing more than a cash grab and should be treated as such.


